Consultations on intellectual property issues
Norwegian Foreign Minister Jonas Gahr Støre’s report to the 28 July 2008 informal Trade Negotiations Committee meeting on his consultations on intellectual property issues:
Since I reported to you on Saturday, I have continued my efforts to explore whether we might find a way forward which would not prejudice Members’ positions on the most contentious issues, such as the relationship to the single undertaking and the legal form of the outcome.
My hope is that the consultations I am conducting will lead to a result, an outline of an agreement, that could give satisfaction to all Members and enable work to move ahead positively. It is my impression that there is increasing acceptance that this is the way forward, although we still have a considerable way to go to find agreement and encapsulate it in language.
I will be continuing my consultations today. I intend to call a meeting to this effect in the afternoon, so be prepared to be called to that meeting, those of you who I have seen in larger groups. I have also taken the opportunity over the weekend to brief the Director-General on my consultations and to seek his guidance the work that I now intend to undertake.
(The issues are explained here)
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